
Elmer Day 

Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

As part of our ‘Marvellous Me’ theme, Beech 

class will be focusing on the importance of 

celebrating our similarities and differences. 

With this in mind, next week we will be 

focusing on the story of ‘Elmer’ by David 

McKee.  

‘Elmer is not like the rest of the elephants in the jungle, he’s a multi-coloured patchwork 

elephant!’  

This is a fantastic story which focuses on the importance of celebrating our own identities, 

understanding that everyone is different, how to be empathetic and accepting of everyone.  

On Tuesday 3rd October (next Tuesday) Beech class will have the opportunity to participate 

in our very own ‘Elmer Day.’ Can you please come dressed – in bright colours, patterns or 

clothes that make you feel happy and yourself! 

We can’t wait to see you! 

Miss Mewis & Mrs Howes 


